
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
October 12, 2017 

2:00 P.M. 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Subcommittee Investigations, Oversight, and Regulations and 

Economic Growth, Tax, and Capital Access 
 
FROM: Trent Kelly and Dave Brat, Chairmen 
 
DATE: Thursday, October 5, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business Subcommittees on Investigations, Oversight, and Regulations 
and Economic Growth, Tax, and Capital Access will meet for a hearing titled, “Oversight 
Improvements Needed: SBA OIG’s Review of the Microloan Program.” The hearing is 
scheduled to begin at 2:00 P.M. on Thursday, October 12, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
The Subcommittees will examine the Small Business Administration’s (SBA) Microloan 
Program.  The hearing will focus on the SBA’s Office of Inspector General’s September 28, 
2017 report entitled, “Audit of SBA’s Microloan Program.” 
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Tuesday, October 10, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Jessica Donlon, Senior Oversight Counsel 
for the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


